
NOTICE FOR PUNJAB DOMICILE CADETS: EXTENSION OF SCHOLARSHIP 
DOCUMENT SUBMISSION DEADLINE 

 

The last date for submission of documents for Punjab Scholarship, initially set for 

August 31, 2025, has been further extended to September 22, 2025. Cadets who have 

not yet submitted the requisite documents are requested to submit at the Account 

Office. 

It is pertinent to note that names of cadets with outstanding fee dues will not be 

considered for scholarship claims. 

 

For further clarification, please contact: 

Mr. Amandeep Singh 

Mobile: 7880085091 

Email: amandee612@gmail.com 


